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Christmas Message IN THIS ISSUE

e Christmas Message
Christmas 2018 was celebrated in style at SIS Vung Tau. On e Thank you for your support
a humid and slightly drizzly tropical night in December the
students, teachers and parents came together for the annual
Christmas Charity Fair. Opening the fair, we saw great performances from our KIK students who danced
to some classic Christmas songs. This was then followed by the older students who amazed the large
audience with some live music. The highlight of the show no doubt came from the teachers' live
performance of "Jingle Bell Rock" with Mr James blowing people away with his saxophone skills. On top
of the performances, there were games, food stalls, hot dogs, fried chicken and many other Christmassy
delights that were enjoyed by all. As usual, our school raised an extraordinary amount of money for
Operation Smile - a charity we have supported for a number of years now. This is all thanks to our
generous parents and carers. Merry Christmas from SIS VUNG TAU!
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Thank you for your support

A big thank you to everyone for the hard work and effort that went into making 2018 such a
great success for the staff and students alike at SIS Vung Tau. We hope you have a Merry
Christmas and a great New Year. We look forward to seeing you all in 2019 and continuing
to build on the success of last year. Once again a big thank you to all the staff, students
and parents for their hard work and support this year.
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